
Extra spots for Young Members in AIPPI's Standing Committees 
 
 
AIPPI is continuously looking at ways to increase the engagement of its membership and in 
this respect from now on there will be extra spots for young members in AIPPI's Standing 
Committees! All Standing Committees will going forward accept an additional member if that 
member is a young member.  
 
Simply put, the current "2+1 rule" (2 private practitioners plus 1 in-house or academic) is 
expanded to a "2+1+1" rule, meaning that a fourth member may be appointed if that member 
is aged 36 years or below (see the full Standing Committee Protocol, in particular article 3, 
here).  
  
If you are a young member and are interested in joining a Standing Committee, please contact 
the leadership of your group and indicate that you are interested in being nominated. 
Additionally, of course the option remains to become an observer in any Standing Committee 
(you can do so by clicking on "Contact" on aippi.org and then selecting "Becoming an observer 
of a committee" from the drop-down list of options in the form). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click here to go to the AIPPI Newsletter July 2022 

 

https://aippi.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Protocol-governing-the-membership-role-and-responsibilities-of-AIPPIs-Standing-Committees-2022.pdf
https://aippi.org/news/newsletter-2022/
https://aippi.org/news/newsletter-march-2022/

